MINUTES FOR BOARD OF ALDERMEN
STRATEGIC PLANNING MEETING
MARCH 6, 2023
11:30 AM

The following elected officials were present: Mayor Coleman, Alderman Cearley, Alderman
Martin, Alderman Withers, and Alderman Milton,

The following staff members were present: Maria Stroupe, Town Manager; Brian Finnegan,
Development Services Director; Robert Walls, Police Chief} Farl Withers, Fire Chief;, Willie
Smith, Electric Director; Jonathan Newton, Finance Director; Sarah Ballard, Town Clerk; Paul
Gibson, Electric Supervisor, Nick Daniello, Parks and Rec Director; and Zack Foreman,
Assistant Public Works Director.

Mayor Coleman called the meeting to order and opened with the Pledge of Allegiance to the
Flag.

This was an additional meeting to discuss the upcoming budget process and to determine
priorities to be considered for inclusion in developing the budget for FY2023/24. Discussion
centered around rates, fees, personnel compensation, and departmental needs.

Alderman Milton motioned to adjourn, seconded by Alderman Withers, and carried
unanimously, (2:00 pm).

Rick Coleman, Mayor Sarah Ballard, Town Clerk



